
17.12.2021 Thirsk Community Primary School 

Merry  Christmas 

This week has been a really busy end to the term 

with lots of  fantastic seasonal events taking place. 

Firstly, a huge well done to all of our pupils for taking 

part in class Christmas songs. The video for this is 

having the final touches added and we hope to be 

able to share it with you all shortly. There is a great 

range of Christmas songs performed! 

The PTA Christmas film night was a huge success 

with over 120 pupils staying after school to watch a 

film –thank you to the PTA for organising this       

fantastic event and for everyone that supported it. 

On Thursday this week the Hive performed a very 

memorable retelling of the Christmas story in song. 

There were lots of great costumes and smiles! 

Finally, on Friday we have held a virtual Carol Service 

at school. Although not quite what we had planned, 

we hope that this way it gave everyone the              

opportunity to take part safely. 

Amidst all of this we have had our school Christmas 

dinner, class parties and  the Christmas Raffle!  

___________________________________ 

We hope that everyone has a wonderful, peaceful and 

safe Christmas and New Year. We look forward to 

welcoming everyone back to school on Wednesday 

5th January 2022. If there are any changes to this we 

will be in contact via eschool on Tuesday 4th January. 

Attendance 

 

.  

Class % attendance this 

week (all pupils) 

  All pupils 

Recep-
tion 

94.7% 

Year 1 93.1% 

Year 2 94.8% 

Year 3 97.9% 

Year 4 98.5% 

Year 5 83.7% 

Year 6 95.4% 

Whole 
school 

94.6% 

Dates for Your Diary  

 

5th Jan Return to school 

 

19th Photo Mop up day 

24th-28th Multi Cultural            

Enrichment week 

 

26th Group 2 day 1 Bikeability 

2nd Feb Group 2 day 2 Bikeability 



Just a few pictures of what we have been busy with ! 

PTA Christmas Market 

Reception Nativity 
Christmas Lunch  



Our Class Christmas Carols 



Governing body 
 
From January 2022 we will have a vacancy 
on our governing body.  
Governance is an important voluntary 
role in our school and contributes signifi-
cantly to making improvements. If you 
are interested in becoming a school gov-
ernor, please contact the school office. If 
you have skills in media and marketing 
this would be very beneficial to the 
school.  
Email: admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk  
 

 

 

 


